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Wellard receives $16.3 million to complete WGH separation agreement 

Wellard Limited (Wellard or the Company, ASX:WLD) refers to its announcement of 19 September 

2016 and is pleased to advise that closing of the Refinancing has been completed and, as a 

consequence, Wellard  has received the total A$16.3 million owing from WGH Holdings Pty Ltd (WGH).  
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